
 

QUANA BILLADO 
Purchasing Manager 
622 N Kellogg St. 
Kennewick, WA 99336  
(509) 222-5074 | quana.billado@ksd.org | ksd.org 

 

DATE:  September 13, 2021 

TO:  Vic Roberts, Executive Director 

FROM: Quana Billado, Purchasing Manager 

RE: Bid Award:  Custodial Paper 2021 - 2022 

 

Each year the purchasing department requests proposals for the district’s custodial 
paper needs.  The Custodial Paper Bid was mailed August 25, 2021 and publicly 
opened on September 8, 2021 at 2:00pm.  Bid proposals have been tabulated and 
reviewed. 

 

 
 

Source One Supply met specifications and submitted the lowest price with a bid total 
of $102,047.40 for the district’s 2021-2022 custodial paper needs. 

 

Recommendation:  Approve 

 


